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 In February we will be busy with many 

creative projects for Valentine’s Day. 
Keep an eye out for a special surprise 
coming to you the “old Fashioned” way, 
in the mail. 
 
This month we will start working on 
recognizing our last names at arrival 
each day.  This will expose us to learning 
many more letters of the alphabet in a 
meaningful way and help us learn our 
last names, if we do not know them 
already. 
 
When we learn about Community 
Helpers, we will be busy learning about 
many jobs people have, and draw on 
experiences, to share what information 
we know regarding these jobs.  We will 
be illustrators and authors and create a 
book about community helpers we can 
read at home.  We will also enjoy 
pretending to be the different people we 
are learning about. 
 
Please be on the look out for our 
weekend journals to continue this 
month.  Each weekend 2 friends will take 
home a journal and write about what 
they did with their favorite stuffed 
animal friend. 
 
 
 
 

Show and tell for February 
 
Please bring a stuffed animal for show and tell February 3.  We will 
tell everyone about our stuffed friend and put it back in our bag.  
 

Literacy 
The Day it Rained Hears- Felicia Bond 
The Best Thing About Valentines-    
Eleanor Hudson 
The Biggest Valentine Ever-Steven 
Kroll 
Valentine Flannel board story 
Clothesline Clues to Jobs People Do- 
Kathryn Heling 
When I Grow Up 

Dates to Remember 
Feb. 3- Pajama Day   
                    Show and tell 
 
Feb. 6- Dad’s Night 6:30-7:30 pm  
               Room 5 
               
Feb. 13- Valentine’s Day 
celebrated in our classroom. 
Please send 17 valentine cards, 
signed by your child only.  Please 
do not address to a specific 
friend.  Much easier to deliver 
that way.   
Thank you! 
 
 


